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The meeting minutes with the students on 10th of November 2016 

 

 

There were the members of MSc Committee and the Professors involved in teaching the course. 

 

 

On 10th of November 2016 at 5.00 p.m., in Sala Scacchi on the first floor, it was held the meeting 

between the members of the Progamme and the students of the first and second year.The items were 

discussed during the meeting: 

 

1. 1.Comunications; 

2. The points that the students brought up.  

 

Professor Stefano Herzel, Coordinator of the Master of Science, opened the meeting and greeted all 

students including new enrolled students. 

Professor Herzel greeted first-year students, presenting to them the Professors at the meetings and the 

whole organizational structure. 

He has presented to the first-year students the guidelines of the course, arrangements in Dual Degree 

with other foreign universities. The students have also been able to listen to the opinion of one student 

as a new graduate who already works in the business. 

Students in the second year are overall satisfied with the progress of the course and do not currently 

have any comments to discuss. 
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Coordinator of  Master of Science in Finance and Banking 
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Summary of the discussed topics and decisions made 

 


